
We are delighted that we can finally 
make good use of our Library again 
and have lots of great after school 
activities planned which we hope 
our learners will take part in and 
enjoy.  Our librarian Mrs Bragg, is 
looking forward to meeting you all.

Welcome 
Back to our 

Library!
Join our Story Time Club

We will be running two Story Time 
Clubs for KS1 and KS2 with lots of 
fun story related activities to take 
part in.  If your child is interested in 
taking part, please complete the 
form sent home with your child or 
contact the office.  The club will run 
in x6 week sessions so even if your 
child is unsuccessful in gaining a 
place this term, they will have a 
chance to take part in the future.

What’s On?
(All sessions run 3:30 to 4:30pm)

Monday - KS1 Storytime Club
Tuesday - KS2 Storytime Club
Wednesday - Family Borrowing
Thursday - Homework Club

Family Borrowing
Drop in on Wednesday evenings 
and help your child find their next 
read.  We have a wealth of fiction 
and non-fiction books to choose 
from.  Don’t forget your child can 
use these as one of their Reading 
Badge Challenge books.

Homework Club
On Thursdays we will be running 
a Homework Club to support 
those learners who find it difficult 
to complete work at home for 
whatever reason.  This is by 
invitation only to begin with.  
However, if there are 
circumstances that we are 
unaware of and you believe your 
child would benefit from this 
support, please speak to your 
child’s class teacher.


